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The Recorder - "Video Game Voice Actors Strike A
Singular Exception To Hollywood Labor Peace"
July 7, 2017 Los Angeles

Scott Witlin of the Los Angeles office was quoted in an article, "Video
Game Voice Actors Strike a Singular Exception to Hollywood Labor
Peace," published by The Recorder, an AmLaw publication, on July 7.
The article discusses the ongoing video game voice actors strike.
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